
Subject: OPRA 24-1413-BLOCK 79 LOT 18
 
Good Afternoon,
 
There are no open permits for property located at 449 Shady Lane.
There are no open balances, liens, or special assessments for the property in question.
There are no open code enforcement violations on this property.
 
This completes your OPRA request.
 
Regards,
Xiomara Ortiz
Administrative Assistant III
Clerk’s Office
4567 Route 9 North
2nd Floor
Howell, NJ 07731
(732) 938-4500 Ext. 2241


